
    

 

                                           Find Home, Hope & Holiness 

 

Monday, October 14, 2019 

 

Dear Parents of 3rd through 6th grade students, 

We are excited to have our Teaching on the Mass events begin next month. Here is what to expect at 

these events. These evenings will be lead by Fr. Dave. He will not be celebrating an actual Mass but will take 

the time to explain each part of the Mass. During this evening, questions will be encouraged. Families will 

also receive a booklet to follow along. Families are required to attend their respected date. These evenings 

will be during the normal class times in the church. 

 

Teaching on the Mass Dates (5:30pm- 6:45pm): 

3rd Grade: Wed, Nov. 13th  

4th Grade: Wed, Dec. 11th 

5th Grade: Wed, Jan. 15th 

6th Grade: Wed, Feb. 19th 

 

If you have any questions, please call the Faith Formation Office (920-497-7042) 

 

Blessings, 

 

Kristin LaPlante 

Coordinator of Elementary and Middle School Formation 

Quad Parishes 

klaplante@quad-parish.org 

(920) 497-7042 x 119 

 


